April Compensation and Benefits
Committee Report

Committee met on Thursday April 6™ at 2:15 pm by zoom. The meeting was rather quick since we are still
waiting on final approval for some items from Leadership council and the committee agreed it was best
to make sure all items that we had approved so far this year through the committee and faculty senate
be finalized before starting new work. We did discuss a faculty salary review that was completed by a sub
committee in March and discussed the idea of having documentation or possible procedure for
justification in the future. The chair will reach out to Human resources and see what is available currently
and hope to have some information for the committee to tackle in fall semester.

Respectfully submitted,
Thomas Bruns

Compensation and Benefits Committee chair



